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Friday 4th October 2019 
Week 2 Summer Menus 

School Clubs 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At Sheering school this week, we have continued to demonstrate our Christian value of thankfulness by thinking about our health 
and well-being. From September we have introduced a daily fitness challenge in to our curriculum to help us increase our stamina, 
agility, concentration, team work and general well-being. On Monday we do the Monday Mile, Tuesday is the Team Work 
challenge followed by the Wednesday Workout, Thoughtfulness Thursday (yoga and meditation) and Friday Fitness (aerobics 
and keep fit). All the children and staff take part and I hope you will also encourage your children to do so by providing the correct 
PE and hair ties for long hair. 
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Thank you for all your support with the Macmillan coffee morning last week. Together we raised £159.20.  
 
Diary Dates 
Please note the new dates added below for the rest of the Autumn term. The PTFA Christmas event has yet to be confirmed.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Siena has achieved many of her badges at Scouts and was very proud to tell us about them awards this morning; Patrick 
has achieved his Level 3 in swimming; Tilda and Orla have achieved their ‘Future Girl’ badge from Guides for litter picking and 
taking care of the environment and Summer shared her wonderful dancing certificate which she passed with merit.  
 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award: Issy, Mitchell, Sam, Emily, Lucy, Isabella, 
Harry, Joshua, Hannah, Freya, Harriet, Jasper, Amelie, Jessica, Tilda, Jacob, Siena, Archie, Orla, Sophia and Patrick. Tilda, 
Harriet, issy, Siena, Ruby, Siena, Sam and Joshua all achieved their Silver Mathletics award and Siena was presented with her 
Gold Mathletics award. This week’s Super Spellzone Spellers are Emily, Jena, Siena, Molly, Joshua, Patrick, Oskar, Orla, 
Finley, Poppy, Harriet, Tyler, Mitchell, Freya, Molly, Sophia, Harry, Issy, Harry, Rachael, Madison, Laura, Ruby, Amelie, Izzy, 
Jessica, Jude, Jasper, Lily Mae and Freddie. Lola was presented with her Pen Licence 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Happy Book 
Mrs Guinan thanked Emily for making her a wonderful flapjack and Harriet for helping Emily to learn how to make them; Sonny, 
Jack, Harry, Sam all thanked each other for being great friends; Daisy thanked Sonny for helping her in RE; Thea thanked Mrs 
Shoults for helping her with her swimming hat and Mrs Stickland thanked Thea for helping her put the equipment away. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have been thankful for their health and have tried hard to improve their 
performance during PE and the daily challenges. 
Copeland: Ray has worked really hard in the daily challenges especially when doing the daily mile. 
Durrington: Amelie always puts in maximum effort during PE and tries her best with the daily mile. 
Fitzwalter: Lucy worked really hard in the netball lesson, always finding opportunities to help her team. 
Quickbury: Harry has enjoyed finding ways to extend the fitness challenges. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Learning Hero 
My Star of the Week is Scarlett for listening carefully and for being in charge of her learning this week. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
 
Birthdays: This morning we sang the Birthday song to Summer, who is celebrating her 8th birthday today and to the following 
children who will be celebrating their birthdays in the coming week; Francesca, Mitchell, Alfie, Ray and Poppy.  
, 
Diary Dates 
Monday 14th October: PTFA sponsored run in school 
Monday 14th October: 3:30-5:30 Parent consultations 
Wednesday 16th October: 5:00-8:00pm Parent consultations  
Tuesday 5th November: Individual photographs for children and staff 
Friday 15th November: Children in Need (School uniform worn with spotty socks or accessories) 
Wednesday 4th December: Whole school panto visit to Harlow Playhouse 
Week beginning 9th December: Nativity concerts (church date to be confirmed) and Christmas dinner 
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Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 

 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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